RECEIVED

MAY 2 8 2018

SASKATOON

From:

Avalon Community Association <avalonca@gmail.com>

Sent:

Monday, May 28, 2018 2:46 PM

To:

City Council

Subject:

June 11/2018 council meeting - Traffic committee

6320-1

Hello,

I am the president of the Avalon Community Association. I wish to address the traffic committee and, possibly The City of Saskatoon city council, on June 11, 2018 on the issue regarding the cement barricade and no-left turns at Glasgow Street and Clarence Avenue.

Warm regards, Angela Strand President/Director of Programs Avalon Community Association